
Request for Proposals

Haying for the Town of Londonderry

The Town of Londonderry is putting out a Request for Pro-
posal (RFP) for the following service:
Haying and baling of the 4-acre Septage field, located on 

the property of the Londonderry Transfer Station at 7060 

Rte. 100. Haying needs to be completed by August 12th. 

In your RFP response, please indicate pricing based on 1) if 
you wish to keep the hay removed for mulch; or 2) reloca-
tion of baled hay to another location on the Town property. 
For consideration, please submit your bid to the Town of 
Londonderry by 2:30 p.m. on Friday July 29th. Bids will be 
reviewed at the August 1st Select Board meeting.

Bids may be submitted the following ways:

Mail or Hand Delivered:  Town of Londonderry
   100 Old School Street
   South Londonderry, VT 05155
Email: townadmin@londonderryvt.org
Fax: (802) 824-4259


